
From: Soura, Christian
To: Robyn Zimmerman <RZimmerman@ghs.org>

Date: 6/24/2013 12:20:51 PM
Subject: RE: Can we talk on Monday about the Governor's visit on July 8?

                Sorry – I’m responsible for preparing the Governor’s budget vetoes, which are due tomorrow, so I’ve been 
24/7 on that since we received the budget last week.  If I can’t call in the next day or so, I’ll have our Communications 
Office reach out.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Robyn Zimmerman [mailto:RZimmerman@ghs.org] 

Sent: Friday, June 21, 2013 4:01 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: Can we talk on Monday about the Governor's visit on July 8?
 
 
 
Robyn Zimmerman
Director, Public and Community Relations
Greenville Health System
300 E. McBee Ave., Suite 200
Greenville, S.C. 29601
864-797-7559 (w)
864-444-7012 (c)
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